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Welsh in Education Strategic Plan

Purpose of Report:    Briefing

There is a requirement to produce a Welsh in Education Strategic Plan on a three 
yearly basis.

The current plan was considered at Cabinet on the 7th November 2017 and was 
approved for submission to Welsh Government.

The submitted plan is attached to the agenda and Officers will be in attendance to 
brief Members on the WESP and discuss how scrutiny should be involved in future 
consideration of the WESP.

Report contact: Liz Patterson, Legal, Scrutiny and Democratic Services

Contact details: 01597 826980, elizabeth.patterson@powys.gov.uk

Sources/background papers:
 WESP 


